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Dear Parents and Carers,
 
We are now two thirds of the way through the 
academic year! Time flies! We marked the start of 
the Easter Break by visiting St Francis Church this 
morning where we received a warm welcome as 
always.  
 

 
 
 
It was great to welcome so many guests for 
Women in School Day on Monday. We are 
grateful for the positive feedback and the 
acknowledgement of the extra work that goes into 
such events.  

 

 
After Easter we will be launching our new Summer 
Menus. We really need to increase the take up of 
school dinners to ensure the continued provision 
remains viable. To celebrate the launch we are 
having a special offer for the first week. School 
dinners are reasonably priced at £2.50 a day for 
pupils in years 3-6. However, to increase 
participation the special offer for the first week 
back will be all four days priced at just £5. This 
offer only applies to children who have a dinner on 
the 18th, 19th, 20th and 21st April. We will not be 
rolling over any credits from this offer.  
 

YEAR 6 SATs PARENTS MEETING  

We will be holding an information session for 
parents and carers of pupils in year 6 on Thursday 
20th April at 6.30pm. This is an important 
opportunity to learn about the new tests and how 
you can support your child. Please make every 
effort to come along and arrange suitable 
childcare as children will be unable to attend.   

 

 
 
On Thursday 4th May, we will again be celebrating 
Star Wars Day as it provides a really engaging 
opportunity for pupils to get excited about our 
school curriculum. Pupils are invited to come 
dressed as their favourite Star Wars Character. 
Activities planned include coding lessons, fencing 
sessions and access to exciting new reading 
books.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
Don’t forget that Monday 17th April is a Bank 
Holiday and so school resumes for all pupils on 
Tuesday 18th April.  
 
Have a Happy Easter and we look forward to 
welcoming all of our pupils back for an exciting 
learning adventure in the Summer Term!  
 
Yours sincerely 

Matt O’Grady, 

Headteacher


